
Join us for refreshments and more information at



Awarua Whanau Services
 190 Forth Street

 Invercargill
on Friday April 14th
from 5pm to 7pm



Please RSVP to

mapihi.davis@murihikuregen.org.nz 
by Wednesday April 11th for catering purposes






Rangatahi advisory
group

Welcomes Murihiku rangatahi to our first 

hui for 2023

We are looking for rangatahi (ages 17-25) who are
eager to contribute real time voice to the

development of our service, through sharing
experiences, needs and aspirations!


